OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

Hay 21, 1962

Elliott Froduction Company
Box 1355

Koswell, New: Mexico
Attne Mr. Frank O. Elliott, Vice-President
Dear Sir:

Reference is made to your letter of May 15, 1962, inguiring
about allowable for your #l-A Hayood Federzl located in
Seotion 24-30N-14W,

Supplement No. 6949 was written in this office sometime

ago and forwarded to Santqg Fe Jor processing. Thie supplement
should straighten the matter out sofar as this weli is
concerned, as it will change the allowable to thre 29€1
dellverability figure effective Pedruary 1, 19€2. Iy you deo
not recelve you copy of the Supplement soon and we can de

of any assistance, please contact us.

Yours very truiy

Emery C. Arncld
Supervisor, Listrict #3
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Elliott Production Company

Box 5669 1355
Roswell, New Mexico
L. E. ELLIDTT e EDNA M. ELLIOTT
PRESIDENT MAIN 2-5840 SEC'Y-TREAS.
May 18, 1962
?15gf§ g\
DA N
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission hC\
1000 Rio Brazos Road %5

Aztec, New Mexico

Attention: Emery C. Arnold
Re: Hagood Federal #1A
Sec. 24, Twp. 30N.,
Rge. 1w,

Gentlemen:

It is noted in the San Juan Basin Gas Proration Schedules
that the above referenced well has not been assigned a
current monthly allowable since the month of January and
consequently the ending net allowable continues to show the
well to be over produced. It is also noted that there is
no figure shown under the deliverability column and our
records show that the required deliverability test was filed
on this well during the latter part of February, which was
in compliance with an Exception Order dated March 2, 1962,
allowing us until April 1st, 1962 to file the required de-
liverability test.

It would be appreciated if you would advise us concerning
the above matter.

Very truly yours,

ELLIOTT PRODUCTION COMPANY
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